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17 January 2012 
 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Planning (Listed Building and Conservation Areas) Act 1990 
Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990 
 
Approval of Details (Listed Building) Granted 
 
Address:  
King's Cross Station 
Euston Road 
London 
N1 9AP 
 
Proposal: 
Details pursuant to part conditions 8 (new and relocated services) and 20A (detailed 
design) in relation to ticket vending machines of listed building consent dated 09/11/07 
(2006/3394/L) for alterations, extensions and refurbishment works to King's Cross Station 
including  the construction of the Western Concourse and refurbishment of the Western 
Range.  
 
Drawing Nos: Site location Plan; Drawing no (prefix WRB-CAZ-) 2311 REV 01, 2312 REV 
01; Visualisation 1365-gateline_05-Southern Gateline; Justification statement.  
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to grant Approval of Details 
(Listed Building) subject to the following condition(s): 
 
Informative(s): 
 

1 You are advised that this consent relates to part Conditions 8 and 20A (LBC 



   

2006/3394/L granted 09/11/2007) and, not withstanding the additional gateline 
information on Drwg. Nos. WRB-CAZ-2311 rev 01 and WRB-CAZ-2312 rev 01,  
relates to the details of the two ticket vending machines only. Further submissions 
are required before Conditions 8 and 20A (LBC 2006/3394/L granted 09/11/2007) 
can be fully discharged. 
 

2 Reasons for granting planning permission/conservation area consent/listed building 
consent. 
 
The proposed development is in general accordance with the London Borough of 
Camden Local Development Framework Core Strategy, with particular regard to 
policy CS14 (Promoting high quality places and conserving our heritage); and the 
London Borough of Camden Local Development Framework Development 
Policies, with particular regard to policy DP25 (Conserving Camden's heritage). For 
a more detailed understanding of the reasons for the granting of this listed building 
consent, please refer to the officers report. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Disclaimer 

This is an internet copy for information purposes. If you require a copy of the signed original please 
telephone Contact Camden on (020) 7974 4444 
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